
 

 
 
 
 
 

3rd December 2020 
 

 
 

Christmas Cards 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We know how much the children enjoy sending greetings cards to each other 
at Christmas time. We are keen to maintain some normality and allow this 
tradition to happen again this year, however for this to happen safely we will 
need to make some changes to our normal Christmas card giving routine. 
 
Each class will have their own ‘post box’ within their classroom between 
Monday 7th December and Friday 11th December. If you wish your child to 
bring in Christmas cards, please do so within this window and post them in 
their class post-box. Remember to add the child’s class number, along with 
their name, to the envelope. 
 
At the end of the day on Friday 11th, these will then go into quarantine for 48 
hours and will be distributed to the correct classrooms, where your child will 
receive these on the w/b 14th December. This will mean that any cards 
arriving into school after 11th December will not be delivered. 
 
Please do not feel obliged to buy/send cards, we simply wanted to make sure 
the option was available for those who want it.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jo Sawyer 
Headteacher 
j.sawyer@ebor.academy  
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